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DISTRIBUTION OF PUBLIC RECORDS 

 

The Nashua Board of Education recognizes the importance of a well-informed community. It supports 

and encourages the distribution of information concerning the Nashua School District to the 

community to the extent such information is in the public domain and resources permit, in accordance 

with the NH Right to Know Statute RSA 91-A. 

 

To that end, public records (i.e. governmental records), as defined by RSA 91-A, will be provided in 

the following manner: 
 

¶ Current documents intended for general distribution, such as school district budgets, will be 

available to members of the community on our District website. 

 

¶ Requests for copies of documents covered above or for other information should be made in 

writing to the Superintendent of Schools. 
 

o Requested information which is contained in an already existing document and which is 

requested in that document's format, or large numbers of copies of documents covered above 


